
Hood College 

October 23, 1990 

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Weisberg: 

Thank you for taking time out of your day to allow me to visit with you 
in your home on Oct. 9th. I have certainly heard a great deal about both of you 
and the fond place in your hearts for Hood College. It was truly a pleasure to meet 
with you and hairy a chance to hear some of the wonderful stories about the 
exciting lives thaf you have led. You certainly have some fascinating stories. We 
are so fortunate that some of your experiences have been documented in your 
written works. 

Your collection of government records is fascinating. We are grateful that 
you have been so generous to the College in terms of sharing these and your 
expertise. We also greatly value and appreciate your eventual estate plans for the 
College. You are most generous people and your planned long term gift will 
make a major difference in Hood's ability to respond to future challenges in a first 
rate manner. As educational costs increase, we find ourselves depending more 
on the generosity of caring and committed alumnae and friends. Thank you for 
all that you do for the College. 

I did have a wonderful time meeting with you. I delivered the records and 
film cases to the library. Charles was pleased to receive both of those boxes. I do 
look forward to having an opportunity to visit with you again and appreciate your 
willingness to help to acclimate a new staff member to the Hood family. 

Sincerly, 

B. . Davisson 
Assistant Director of Development 
for Planned Giving 
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